Our Case Number: HC0003

Director of Services
Meath County Council
Buvinda House
Dublin Road

Navan, Co. Meath
C15 Y291

Date: 6th October 2023

Re: Slane Bypass, Co. Meath

Dear Sir f Madam,

I have been asked An Bord Pieanala tom refer to the above-mentioned pre-application consultation

case,

The Board has now determined that the consultations are closed in respect of this case. Please find
attached list of the prescribed bodies which the Board considers should be formally notified of any

planning application.

Please also find enclosed a copy of the pre-application consultation file which should be made available

for members of the public.

A copy of the Board Direction for this case is also enclosed for your information.

Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

/gaufa A/MF

Niamh Thomton
Executive Offi cer

Direct Line: 01-8737247
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